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The Cedar Rapids Athletic Officials Association is looking for new basketball officials.

  

An informational meeting will be held on Wednesday, Sept. 25 at 6:30  p.m. at the Grant Wood
AEA building at 4401 6th Street SW in Cedar  Rapids, across the street from Hawkeye Downs.

  

Regular meetings and training of new officials will begin Oct. 9.

  

The CRAOA assigns officials for non-varsity basketball games in the  Metro area and helps train
officials for varsity assignments.

  

Contact Joel Duffy, 350-9474, duff.735@gmail.com  or Cory Burkle, 350-8051, craoa@hotmail
.com  for more
information.
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